
PRELUDE           America the Beautiful Nicole Wan 

 

PRIDE OF NATIONS Venessa & Gabriella 

Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS Roberto Torres 

 

INTERVIEW OF BAPTISMAL CANDIDATES 

 

BAPTISM Jose Michan, Rosie Michan, Rosse Garcia 

 

PRAISE IN SONG           Majesty The Wan Family 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC Kindergarten 

 

CHILDREN’S OFFERING/STORY Monica Aguirre 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC Joshua Gantalao 

 

PRAISE IN GIVING Local Church Budget 

 

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER/SCRIPTURE  

Sharlene Andryshak (Malaysia) 

Chijioke Nwachukwu (Nigeria) 

Melissa Perez (Mexico) 

Laurie Chodorow (USA) 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC Nancy Guillett 

 

SERMON Pastor Eugene Kitney 

 

HYMN OF DEDICATION The Wan Family 

We Have This Hope 

 

BENEDICTION Pastor Eugene Kitney 

 

Elder in charge: Rober to Tor res 
rtalvarez1@yahoo.com  |  512.983.6723 

 
Deacon in charge: Car lton Hackett 

consulting@carltonhackett.com  |  512.484.7558 
 

Greeters this week: Er ic & J oline 

EUGENE KITNEY Pastor 
PastorKitney@StonehillChurch.org  /  (512) 708-0600  
 
DAVID ONSONGO Head Elder 
David@StonehillChurch.org  /  (512) 970-2862  
 
ELLEN JENSEN Treasurer 
Ellen@StonehillChurch.org  
 
CHINYERE UYANIKER Principal, Stonehill Christian Academy 
Cici@StonehillChurch.org  /  (512) 763-2776 
 
TERESA SERL Administrative Assistant, Church Office 
Teresa@StonehillChurch.org   /  (512) 537-1844 
 
MERI HOLM Church Clerk 
Meri@StonehillChurch.org   /  (512) 537-1844 
 

COMMUNICATIONS TEAM 
communications@stonehillchurch.org 
 
Stonehill Church Office Hours: 
Monday—Thursday, 9:00am - 4:00pm, Friday 9:00am—3:00 pm 
 
If you want to become a member or transfer membership from another 
church please see Meri Holm or email:  Meri@StonehillChurch.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 18, 2019 



THE CHURCH AT STUDY  |  10:00-11:00 
 
 

Beginners ................................................................... 0 - 3 Years 
Kindergarten .............................................................. 4 - 6 Years 
Primary ...................................................................... 7 - 9 Years 
Juniors.................................................................... 10 - 14 Years 
High School .................................................. High School Years 
College .................................................................. College Years 
Robert Torres ............................................................... Quarterly 
Myrna Cogan ............................................................... Quarterly 
Ellen Jensen .................................................................. Proverbs 
Estudio en Español ...................................................... Quarterly 
David Onsongo ...................................................... Men’s Group 

BREAKFAST served 9:00 to 10:00 AM 
 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 
 
 

 

 All guests, friends and members are welcome 
 to join us after the worship service for  
 fellowship lunch.  
 

 Members, for fellowship lunch Sabbaths, 
we encourage you to invite guests to join you 

at a table. Please br ing an entree, salad/vegetable and 
bread/dessert if you plan to stay for lunch.  
 

If you stay for lunch please help us cleanup afterwards. 
 
Fellowship Lunch Host 
May 18 Myrna Cogan’s SS class 
May 25 Children’s Ministries 
June 1 Invite a Guest Home for Lunch 
June 8 Ellen Jensen’s SS class 
 
*The lunch host is responsible for coordinating the receiving/
placement of dishes and cleanup.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
Please remember, no food or  dr inks in the Sabbath School 
classrooms. And especially, do not put food in the trash cans in any of 
the Sabbath School rooms. Thank you. 
 

Women's Ministry Painting Class tomorrow, Sunday, May 19th, 2-
4pm at Stonehill Church. Ladies are invited to a painting class with an 
instructor from Art by the Glass in Round Rock. We will be painting a 
beautiful Austin sunset. Supplies are included. The cost is $15 (bring 
cash or check to the event). To reserve your spot, email or call Bobbie 
Golding at bvalenc2@yahoo.com or 619-339-0757. Light snacks 
refreshments will be provided. 
 

EPIC Men’s Spiritual Retreat Convention, May 31—June 2, 2019, at 
Lakeview Camp and Retreat Center, Waxahachie, TX. For more 
information and to register, go to www.southwesternadventist.org/men. 
 

Stonehill Christian Academy is now enrolling students in pre-school 
through 9th grade, for the 2019-2020 school year. To receive a 

registration packet or for more information, call or text (512) 763-2776, 
email missukegbu.teacher@gmail.com, or see Mrs. Cici Uyaniker 

(Ukegbu) after the service. 
 

Get ready for summer fun in Jamii Kingdom, Stonehill' s Vacation 
Bible School Program taking place the week of July 22-26, 2019 at 

Stonehill SDA Church. See insert for more information. 
 

Do you have a prayer request or comment, need to update 
information in the church records, want to transfer your membership or 
are you new to the community? Pick up one of the Welcome cards from 
the greeters, complete with the pertinent information, and place the card 
in the offering plate or give it to one of the church leaders. We welcome 
your feedback. 
 

Facility Maintenance Technician: Stonehill is looking for  a par t-
time facility maintenance technician to perform custodial, minor 

maintenance and grounds keeping tasks on the premises of Stonehill 
Seventh-day Adventist Church, 20 hours per week. Interested persons 

should send a resume to Ellen Jensen (ejensen9@sbcglobal.net) or 
Teresa Serl (Teresa@StonehillChurch.org) by May 31st. For a full job 
description or for questions, contact Teresa at 512.537.1844 or 

teresa@stonehillchurch.org. 
 

Children’s Ministries Retreat. Texas Conference is having its fir st 
children’s ministries retreat August 30-September 1, 2019. Come, be 
blessed for the weekend out in nature at Freedom 14 Camp. There will 
be hands-on workshops for North American Division Children’s 
Ministries Certification Tract 2, meaningful worships, group 
brainstorming sessions and an Adventure Church Children’s 
Evangelism experience. Space is limited, so register soon! For more 
information, call 817.790.2255 ext. 2214 or email arivera@txsda.org. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
Things you need to know… 
Do not flush wipes. Please make sure that toilet paper  and body 
waste are the only items that are flushed. All other items (wipes, 
tampons, feminine pads, etc.) should go in the trash can. 
 
Ministry Opportunities 
 

Available to help Ann Deluz with packing? She will be packing 
up the week of June 2, 2019, and could use some help. If you are 
available that week to help, contact Guy at 512-800-5262, or Ann at 
512-800-5554 email:adaluz@gmail.com. 
 

Interested in volunteering here at Stonehill? There are several 
positions that need filled—from helping in a Sabbath School class to 
coordinating wedding and baby showers. See insert for more infor-
mation and how you can be involved. 
 

Erlin Reyes from San Antonio is looking for kidney donor for 

her husband, Joseph Reyes. If you would like to learn more, 

please feel free to call Erlin at 210.551.9155. You can also visit the 
webpage at www.sahealth.com/kidneytransplant.com or contact a 
coordinator at Methodist Specialty and Transplant Hospital at 

210.575.4483 (give Joseph Reyes' name). 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Children’s Ministries: Children's activity bags are available 
to our visitors and members during the service and can be found 
near the greeters table by the main entrance. Please remember to 
return them at the end of the service. 
 

Link to today’s sermon online: http://stonehillchurch.org/
sermons/. Previous sermons are also available. 
 

Please pick up after yourself and your family. This is God’s  
House! 
 

Hearing Assist equipment is available: Please see one of the 
deacons or AV personnel. 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

1. Local Budget - provides for our church ministries, building, and mortgage. 

2. Tithe - sent to Texas Conference for administrative support in Texas and worldwide 

church. 

3. Mark specific donations on your offering envelope.  Please clearly print address 

and first & last name on envelope. All unmarked and loose offering is used to 

support our Local Budget. 

4. Give online from our website, stonehillchurch.org. 

5. Save labels (Loma Linda, Worthington). Kellogg Corporation supports NAD mission 
projects for collected labels from canned items. 

2019 Local Budget $270,384/year - $22,532/month - $5,199/week 
  

 

 

May Budget 
Received: $8,341 
Under: $14,191 

  

Year to Date Budget 

Received: $86,793 
Under: $12,001 

  
Mortgage 
$771,289 

$7239 per month  
  

Tithe - $132,786 
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